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FOR CLASS III 

“The only difference between success and failure is the ability to take action.”                                                
-Alexander Graham Bell 

Dear Parents, 

As the students move to the next grade, we are excited to invite you for a 

comprehensive orientation session on the assessment policy of school for the 

session 2024-2025. Realising parents as active partners in the educational 

journey of children, it’s our earnest endeavour to work in close proximity with 

parents to ensure holistic growth of our students. 

The session will delve into the intricacies of our assessment methodologies, 

grading system, and the rationale behind our assessment policies. This 

Orientation Session is being conducted to enable the parents to get a detailed 

insight into Assessment and Evaluation policy to be followed in classes I to V.  

Understanding these aspects will empower you to better support your child's 
academic journey and enhance their performance. You are requested to join us 
on Tuesday, 26 March 2024 from 10.30 a.m. to 11.30 a.m. for an enlightening 
discussion. Your active participation is invaluable in ensuring the success of our 
students.  

The attendance of at least one parent is mandatory. You are requested to be 

seated by 10.15 a.m. The session will start at 10.30 a.m. sharp. Post session a 

small Google Form shall be floated for your feedback. 

We seek your cooperation in this regard. 

 Warm Regards 

 

Geeta Gangwani 

PRINCIPAL 


